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PRESS RELEASE  
Case #14-230769 
 
Deputies Search for Suspect in Drive-By Shooting 
 

July 17, 2014—Washington County Sheriff’s Deputies are searching for the person that 
shot a parked vehicle in Cornelius this morning.  

On July 17, 2014 at about 4:39 a.m., Sheriff’s Deputies, serving the city of Cornelius, 
were called to a residence in the 1700 block of North Davis in Cornelius, concerning a 
drive-by shooting.  The homeowner called to report his vehicle had been shot overnight.   

Upon arrival, deputies found a 2002 GMC Envoy parked in a driveway with damage 
consistent with being shot with a shotgun.  They found the rear glass was shot out with 
substantial damage to the lift gate (photos attached).  Sheriff’s Deputies responded to the 
area to search for the suspect but were unable to locate the responsible person. 

Sheriff’s Deputies were told by two different neighbors that they heard a gunshot 
between midnight and 1:00 a.m. but did not call 911.  The vehicle owner found the 
damage just prior to calling Deputies.  There are no known suspects and it appears the 
vehicle was possibly randomly chosen. 
 
If suspicious or criminal activity is suspected, the public is encouraged to immediately 
call the Sheriff’s Office to investigate.      

Deputies are seeking the public’s help regarding this case. If you have any information, 
please call the Washington County Sheriff’s Office at (503) 629-0111. 

  


